THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL
The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB

Headteacher: Miss R Mills
Telephone: 01827 383292
e-mail: jwynn@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk

e-mail: howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk

website: https://www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear All Parents / Carers

We are reviewing our Trust vision to better reflect our current values and plans and would dearly
love input from children, staff, Governors, families, directors and Headteachers / Executive
Headteachers.

It was heartening to receive such wonderful input into our Metacognition journey and what a
good learner looks like and hope that you feel you can contribute to this important development.

| am pleased to be working directly with children, some staff, Headteachers / Executive
Headteachers and Directors and believe, once we have had all the responses and discussions,
we will be able to ensure that these changes reflect our current position and permeate through
our schools.

The following Menti link/QR code which creates a word cloud is only open for 2 days but may be
a quick way to respond! https://www.menti.com/al8bkjfbz83n

Otherwise and/either/or please complete the short survey by 7th July 2023.
https://forms.qgle/qgR3zk6f1LUgpyPx77 Thank you. We have ensured that this is anonymous.

Thank you for helping us with these important considerations. .

Kind Regards,
Charlene Gethin and Ralph.
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